
 

 

2025 STEMbound Summer Options 
STEMbound is excited to announce we are expanding our check-out availability to support summer learning! 

Below you will find further information on these details. 

 

Equipment available for check-out 
The following equipment has been made available for the summer of 2025 summer school programming: 

 

 STEMbound summer check-out 
K-5 equipment available Middle school equipment available 

▪ 3D Pens Junior 

▪ Beebots 

▪ Bitsbox (4th and up) 
▪ Coding and Robotics Exploration 
▪ Energy and Magnetism Exploration 

▪ Engineering Exploration 
▪ Lego BricQ Essential 

▪ Magnetic Fishing 

▪ Sphero indi 
▪ Squishy Circuits 
▪ Transportation Exploration 

 

▪ 3D Pens 
▪ Bitsbox 
▪ Edison (device required) 
▪ Lego BricQ Prime 
▪ LittleBits 
▪ Makedo Kits 

▪ Snap Circuits 

▪ Sphero BOLT+ (device required) 
 

 
To help us keep summer programming as an option, we ask that all equipment is led by educators and kept as 

organized as possible as STEMbound Consultants work limited days in the summer. 

 

Limited consultant support information 
A STEMbound consultant will be available to meet with you virtually or in-person in May to help you plan your 

equipment integration. If a need arises after June 1st, the availability is more limited. Please contact Jacque Myhro, 

jacque.myhro@sourcewell-mn.gov, and she will connect you with a consultant who is available to answer 

questions at your specific time of need. 

 

Check-out timeframe 
Each request will be scheduled in 2-week increments. Your equipment will arrive on Wednesday or Thursday the 

week before your program begins and will be picked up on a Tuesday or Wednesday after the 2nd full week of 

check-out. If there is a need and we have availability, we may be able to fulfill longer requests. All equipment will 

be picked up by August 15th.  
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Scheduling your request 
If you are interested in scheduling equipment for your summer program, please fill out this STEMbound Summer 
Programming form. For further clarification or questions, please reach out to Rachel Johnson: 
Rachel.johnson@sourcewell-mn.gov to get your answers! 
 
 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfj7Y8ankt8RyzfstDjRqfvHstIrJ2-DU7FKlG-s7o2UOkHMA/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfj7Y8ankt8RyzfstDjRqfvHstIrJ2-DU7FKlG-s7o2UOkHMA/viewform?usp=header
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